
Good Afternoon Families,

As we head into Fall break, we wanted to send a reminder about traffic flow changes that will
begin Tuesday upon our return. We ask for your support and patience as contractors complete
this work as quickly as possible.

Effective 10/18 - 10/28 one lane of 47th Avenue will be closed and we will shift our entry
drive to Ironton Street.

● The lane on 47th is being closed because our contractor needs to complete curb, gutter
and sidewalk work required by and coordinated with the City of Denver

● Our permanent entry has always been planned for Ironton street as it limits the traffic
backup on 47th. At this time we will make this change and close the drive from 47th Ave.



What this means for you:

● For everyone’s safety, please do not drop off or pick up students along 47th Ave
● Be aware of additional congestion on 47th avenue and plan additional time - we ask for

your patience and support while this work gets completed
● For drop off and pickup, our lot will function as a one-way loop as shown in the picture

above
● 8th grade will shift to be dropped off and picked up in the lot and no longer on Joliet St
● High School and siblings will continue to be dropped off and picked up on Joliet St

Grade-level Pickup/Dropoff Location

6th Parking Lot (no change)

7th Parking Lot (no change)

8th Parking Lot (was Joliet)

9th Joliet (no change)

10th Joliet (no change)

MS/HS Siblings Joliet (no change)


